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STATE OF
COLORADO

Ramsey Property Management LLC, Holt 1 Well, Form 2A# 400436702

Noto - DNR, John <john.noto@state.co.us> Thu, Jul 25, 2013 at 11:35 AM
To: senichols@ramseylic.com

Stewe,

The COGCC is reviewing the above-referenced Form 2A for the Holt 1 Well in Baca County. In order to complete
our review process, we request that the following items be addressed:

1. The proposed well location is in the Southern High Plains Ground Water Management District and per
Rule 100, is defined as a Sensitive Area. With your approval, | will mark the "yes" box for sensitive area
on the Form 2A. Please note that because the planned location is in a Sensitive Wildlife Habitat Area and
Sensitive Area, there should be a heightened awareness for compliance with COGCC rules including berm
and containment area construction, site preparation and stabilization, and operating requirements in
sensitive wildlife habitats.

2. The date planned to commence construction predates the end of the 7/22/2013 public comment period.
Please provide a revised date and with your approval, | will enter it on the form.

Please respond in writing to this request. Feel free to call or email if you have questions/concerns.

John

John Noto, P.G.

Oil and Gas Location Specialist

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
(303) 894-2100 ext. 5168

Stephen <senichols@ramseyllc.com> Mon, Jul 29, 2013 at 10:48 AM
To: "Noto - DNR, John" <john.noto@state.co.us>

John: please check yes to question 1. Revised date of construction will be August 13, 2013.

From: Noto - DNR, John [mailto:john.noto@state.co.us]

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2013 12:36 PM

To: senichols@ramseyllc.com

Subject: Ramsey Property Management LLC, Holt 1 Well, Form 2A# 400436702

[Quoted text hidden]
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